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  MiniEco Kate Lilley,2013 MiniEco is the
sensational craft blog of Kate Lilley. With over
250,000 followers it has taken on cult status in
the international craft community, and that is
purely down to Kates fresh, contemporary and
beautifully explained and executed craft projects.
With a book for children already under her belt,
this publication focuses more on adults with 33
pieces including paper gems, an origami lampshade,
macrame hangings, pop-up pixel cards, hama bead
candle holders, and tie-dyed furoshiki cloths. The
ideas range in complexity from the simple to the
advanced, but each one is totally unique and has
never before been published. The look of the book
will reflect the immaculate, Japanese-inflected
minimalism of the MiniEco website, with some high-
end production finishes including a die-cut, dust-
jacketed paperback binding and boldly pared-back
photography. QR codes will link to animated gifs
of the craft being made.
  Low-Mess Crafts for Kids Debbie
Chapman,2018-06-26 A collection of craft ideas for
kids that create a minimum of mess.
  Red Ted Art Margarita Woodley,2013-03-28
Crafting has never been more popular and Maggy
Woodley, the creative force behind Red Ted, is
passionate about making things with her children,
Max, four, and Pippa, two. Using recycled
materials and bits and bobs collected when out and
about, here are over 60 utterly irresistible
things to make with your kids. From adorable
peanut shell finger puppets to walnut babies, loo
roll marionettes and egg carton fairy lights,
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fabric mache bowls, stick men and shell crabs,
stone people, and many more, these are projects
for all the family to have fun with. And what's
more, the end results are so cute and desirable
that they look great around the home, or make
wonderfully unique and personal gifts. With a
funky, modern design and vibrant full colour
photography throughout, this is a must-have
addition to every young family's bookshelf.
  The Strange Case of Origami Yoda (Origami Yoda
#1) Tom Angleberger,2012-08-07 In this funny,
uncannily wise portrait of the dynamics of a
sixth-grade class and of the greatness that
sometimes comes in unlikely packages, Dwight, a
loser, talks to his classmates via an origami
finger puppet of Yoda. If that weren’t strange
enough, the puppet is uncannily wise and
prescient. Origami Yoda predicts the date of a pop
quiz, guesses who stole the classroom Shakespeare
bust, and saves a classmate from popularity-
crushing embarrassment with some well-timed
advice. Dwight’s classmate Tommy wonders how Yoda
can be so smart when Dwight himself is so
clueless. With contributions from his puzzled
classmates, Tommy assembles this first case file
in the blockbuster bestselling Origami Yoda
series, written by Tom Angleberger, author of Star
Wars: Return of the Jedi: Beware the Power of the
Dark Side, and hailed by School Library Journal as
“honest, funny, and immensely entertaining.” F&P
Level: T F&P Genre: RF
  Mushrooms of West Virginia and the Central
Appalachians William C. Roody,2014-10-17 With its
dense forests and plentiful rainfall, West
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Virginia and the rest of the Central Appalachian
region is an almost perfect habitat for hundreds
of varieties of wild mushrooms. For the mushroom
hunter, this vast bounty provides sheer delight
and considerable challenge, for every outdoor
excursion offers the chance of finding a mushroom
not previously encountered. For both the seasoned
mycologist and the novice mushroom hunter,
Mushrooms of West Virginia and the Central
Appalachians serves as a solid introduction s of
the region. Some 400 species are described and
illustrated with the author's own stunning color
photographs, and many more are discussed in the
text. Detailed mushroom descriptions assure
confident identifications. Each species account
includes remarks about edibility and extensive
commentary to help distinguish similar species. A
comprehensive glossary of specialized mycological
terms is provided.
  Mini Kawaii Doodle Cuties Pic Candle,Zainab
Khan,2019-11-05 Prepare for the cutest world tour
ever with this miniature, portable, and even cuter
version of Kawaii Doodle Cuties! YouTube celebrity
artist Pic Candle shows you how to draw kawaii
characters from every stop on the map! The
Japanese word kawaii translates to “cute,” and
this how-to book is chock-full of super-adorable
images from your favorite spots around the globe.
With doodles of food, nature, animals,
architecture, fashion, and more, you will learn to
draw cute artwork from countries all over the
world! Learn how to draw a darling Eiffel Tower,
macaron, and beret from France. Or master how to
draw precious natural wonders like Australia’s
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Great Barrier Reef and enchanting architecture
like India’s Taj Mahal. Or sketch fashion fun like
a K-pop skirt from South Korea and charming
transportation like a tuk tuk from Vietnam. Mini
Kawaii Doodle Cutiesfeatures over 100 lovable,
huggable characters and includes simple step-by-
step illustrations and instructions, search-and-
find puzzle patterns that you can color, and
inspiration pages. Thanks to this adorable crash
course in doodling all things kawaii, you’ll soon
be enhancing your notebooks, stationery, artwork,
and everything with unbelievably adorable
illustrations!
  Happy Quilts! Antonie Alexander,2016-06-07
Cheerful, adorable crafts that kids will love!
Childhood is supposed to be magical. Instead of
generic bedding, add some whimsy to children's
bedrooms with fanciful quilts and huggable pals
that looks like they jumped right off the fabric.
From playful puppies to retro robots, this
fanciful collection from author Antonie Alexander
offers easy-to-follow directions for making one-
of-a-kind creations! Inside you'll find: • 10
themed quilts with more than a dozen matching
stuffed toys • Basic quilting, piecing, applique
and finishing instructions • A digital link to
download quilt templates and full-size soft toy
patterns in a ready-to-print PDF
  Paper Dandy's Horrorgami Marc Hagan-
Guirey,2015-09-01 Paper Dandy's Horrorgami
features 20 kirigami (cut-and-fold) designs based
around haunted houses and scenes from horror films
by the creator of the successful Horrorgami blog
and exhibition. Each project features step-by-step
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instructions and a template that you remove from
the book. You then follow the lines on the
template, cutting and folding to make your own
kirigami model. All you need is a scalpel, a
cutting mat and a ruler. Clear cutting tips help
you with the tricky stages and give you an order
in which to complete your work, while photos of
the finished model show you the final design.
Suitable for folding experts and beginners alike,
Paper Dandy's Horrorgami makes the perfect
Halloween activity.
  Minecraft Tricks Minecraft Books,2014 Minecraft
is a sandbox game created by Mojang AB. This game
allows individuals to express their creativity by
building amazing structures, creations, homes,
etc. For everyone who loves Minecraft, this guide
is exactly what you need. Learn all the tips and
tricks about Minecraft today. Inside you will
find: - Basic Tricks - Advanced Tricks - Traps -
And Much More! Become the Minecraft master you
know you can be today!
  Fabulous Felt Corinne Lapierre,2016-03-21 30
easy-to-make, stylish decorations all made from
felt. The book includes templates, a comprehensive
techniques section, guide to embroidery stitches
and beautiful hand-drawn illustrations to
accompany every project. The projects include mug
hugs, hanging decorations, seasonal decorations,
pillows, ornaments, wall-organisers, brooches,
childrens toys and more.
  Original Grin Ron English,2019-07-16 Through his
highly subversive art Ron English (b. 1959) has
bombed the global landscape with striking and
often unsettling imagery. He coined the term
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POPaganda to describe his signature and darkly
satirical renderings of corporate branding icons.
Ranging from superhero mythology to pillars of art
history, his work is populated with a vast and
constantly growing arsenal of original characters
such as MC Supersized, the obese fast-food mascot
featured in the hit movie Supersize Me; and
Abraham Obama, which fused America's 16th and 44th
Presidents, an image that was posited by the media
as having directly impacted the 2008 election. His
cameo on The Simpsons secured his position as
America's premier pop iconoclast. This book is the
first complete retrospective of English's work,
compiling his paintings, illustrations, toys,
sculpture, street art, and agit-pop. Additionally,
it contains a lengthy and comprehensive interview
with the artist conducted exclusively for this
publication.
  The Book of Hugs Attaboy,2014-12-15 Have you
been hugging wrong the entire time? Or perhaps you
just hug to smell someone's coconut shampoo? Are
you a mismatched hugger? Have you ever done a Lean
and Pat Hug'? Are you an over-compensating hugger?
Or maybe you suffer from the 'Fear of Commitment'
hug. Find out in The Book of Hugs and learn who
and how to hug and when and who not to hug. Also
includes a guide to the equipmnt for hugging.
After reading this, you'll never hug the same
again. Illustrated throughout.'
  Stitching with Beatrix Potter Michele
Hill,2017-04-04 Bring Beatrix Potter's delightful
stories to life: stitch by hand and by machine as
you create projects the whole family will love;
learn about the life and work of Beatrix Potter
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with historical vignettes; amazing appliqué tips--
Page [4] of cover.
  Eight Silly Monkeys ,2007-06-01 Get set for
romping and rhyming fun! Young ones will love
counting backwards as they watch eight monkeys
disappear one by one with each turn of the page in
this delightful tale. Eight Silly Monkeys features
full-color illustrations, charming verse, and
innovative die-cutting to reveal silly, touchable
monkeys on each page. As fun to read as it is to
listen to, this enjoyable rhyming adventure is a
perfect read for ages 3 and up.
  Achtung-Panzer! Heinz Guderian,1995 This is one
of the most significant military books of the
twentieth century. By an outstanding soldier of
independent mind, it pushed forward the evolution
of land warfare and was directly responsible for
German armoured supremacy in the early years of
the Second World War. Published in 1937, the
result of 15 years of careful study since his days
on the German General Staff in the First World
War, Guderian's book argued, quite clearly, how
vital the proper use of tanks and supporting
armoured vehicles would be in the conduct of a
future war. When that war came, just two years
later, he proved it, leading his Panzers with
distinction in the Polish, French and Russian
campaigns. Panzer warfare had come of age, exactly
as he had forecast. This first English translation
of Heinz Guderian's classic book - used as a
textbook by Panzer officers in the war - has an
introduction and extensive background notes by the
modern English historian Paul Harris.
  My First Book of Toddler Activities Woo! Jr.
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Woo! Jr. Kids' Activities,2021-12-02 150+ Engaging
Educational Toddler Activities for Ages 2 to 4!
Thank you guys for being an amazing resource for
us mommas out there. I feel good about using
anything I get from you guys with my babies! --
Kristina, Parent Engage your toddler with fun and
educational activities with My First Book of
Toddler Activities. With over 150 activities for
toddlers, the opportunities to learn feel endless!
Help your child learn letters, numbers, shapes,
colors, and more with activities designed
specifically for toddlers. Toddlers learn best
when having fun! Develop fine motor skills,
enhance color and shape recognition, strengthen
hand-eye coordination, and build critical thinking
& problem-solving skills with Woo! Jr.'s
activities for toddlers. More than just an ABC
book, toddlers learn skills necessary for success
in preschool and beyond! Activities for toddlers
are a must-have! Between ages 2 and 4, toddlers
grow exponentially and are eager to learn about
themselves and the world. My First Book of Toddler
Activities is full of captivating and engaging
content that spark interest and curiosity in your
child and ignite a love for learning. In My First
Book of Toddler Activities you'll find:
Fundamental Learning Concepts - letters, numbers,
shapes, colors, simple words, and counting Bold
Lines - supports fine motor skill development and
helps toddlers learn to color within the lines
150+ Illustrations - reinforces fine motor skills
and recognition of familiar images 150+ Toddler
Activities - guaranteed to keep toddlers engaged
and parents from running out of activities My
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First Book of Toddler Activities makes learning
fun and rewarding for toddlers and parents and is
a valuable educational resource in any preschool
or homeschool curriculum! If books like The
Ultimate Toddler Activity Guide, The Outdoor
Toddler Activity Book, or BIG Letter Tracing for
Preschoolers and Toddlers Book interest you and
your kids, then you'll love My First Book of
Toddler Activities.
  KAWS ,2019 KAWS is one of the most prominent and
prolific artists of his generation. Working across
art, fashion and design, he creates colour-filled
paintings, murals, large-scale sculptures, street
and public art, products, and streetwear. His work
is infused with humour and humanity and is deeply
tied to our times. KAWS draws his cast of
characters from pop-culture animations to form a
distinctive artistic vocabulary. Featuring a new
text by Margaret Atwood (The Handmaid's Tale), a
biographical essay by NGV Senior Curator of
Contemporary Art, Dr Simon Maidment, and more than
200 images, including documentation of the career-
survey exhibition KAWS: Companionship in the Age
of Loneliness at the National Gallery of Victoria,
this publication is a comprehensive overview of
the artist's work to date. -- Publisher website.
  The Tilda Characters Collection: Birds, Bunnies,
Angels and Dolls Tone Finnanger,2010-10 The Tilda
Characters Collection: Create 30 lovable sewn
Tilda characters with this charming collection of
four beautiful hardback sewing books. Includes
four titles presented in a stylish slipcase -
Birds, Bunnies, Angels and Tilda Dolls - perfect
for both dedicated fans and crafters new to the
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Tilda series. Gorgeous colour photographs and
delightful step-by-step illustrations accompany
each sewing pattern, along with easy-to-follow
instructions for an array of sewing techniques,
from appliqué to free embroidery. Tilda Birds -
beautiful bird toys and decorations, including
doves, hens and ducks. Tilda Bunnies - an
assortment of cuddly bunnies, as well as applique
projects an cute Easter gifts. Tilda Angels -
friendly angels for every room, including garden
helpers, party girls and bedtime friends. Tilda
Dolls - dolls of all shapes and sizes, including
pixies, babushkas and snowmen.
  Junta from Brisvegas Josiah Navarro,2021-10
Josiah Navarro's Junta artwork including
contributions from 130+ artists from all over the
world.
  The Pixar Theory Jon Negroni,2015-06-04 Every
Pixar movie is connected. I explain how and
possibly why. These are the words that began the
detailed essay now known as The Pixar Theory,
which came out way back in 2013. It collected over
10 million views on Jon's blog alone, and was
syndicated on Buzzfeed, Mashable, Huffpost,
Entertainment Weekly, and more - generating over
100 million impressions and now translated into a
dozen languages. Now, these thoughts and ideas
first written by Jon Negroni have been fully
realized inside this book, aptly named The Pixar
Theory. In this book, you'll find an analysis of
every single Pixar movie to date and how it tells
a hidden story lurking behind these classic
movies. You'll learn about how the toys of Toy
Story secretly owe their existence to the events
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of The Incredibles. You'll learn about what truly
happened to the civilization of cars from Cars
before the events of WALL-E. And of course, you'll
find out the possible truth for why Boo of
Monsters Inc. is the most important Pixar
character yet. Welcome to the Pixar Theory. Don't
forget to fasten your imagination.
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